
STUDY SEMINAR FOR BISHOPS 
“I ask you to approach the movements with a great deal of love”  

 
Rocca di Papa, 15 - 17 May 2008 

SEMINAR DETAILS 
 

Location of Seminar 
Centro Mondo Migliore 
via dei Laghi, km. 10 
Rocca di Papa (Roma) 
tel. [+39] 06.941871 
fax [+39] 06.9497673. 
e-mail: mondomigliore@mondomigliore.it. 

 
The Pontifical Council for the Laity will offer all of the invited guests of the Seminar full room 
and board at the “Mondo Migliore” Center, beginning with dinner on Wednesday May 14  
(8:00pm) through breakfast on Sunday, May 18. We encourage all delegates to lodge at the 
“Mondo Migliore” Center in order to allow all the movements and new communities to get to 
know each other reciprocally.  
 
Website for the Seminar 

By visiting the site www.laici.org you can find additional information and reading material useful for 
those participating in the Seminar. 

Secretariat of the Seminar 
The Secretariat of the Seminar will open at 15:00 on Wednesday, May 14 2008. The contact 
information for the Secretariat is as follows:  
tel. [+39] 06.94187581  
fax [+39] 06.9497673  
e-mail: seminariovescovi2008@laity.va. 
 
Before this time for any request for additional information should be made directly to the Pontifical 
Council for the Laity:  
 
tel. [+ 39] 06 698 87.322 
fax [+39] 06 69887214 
e-mail: pcpl@laity.va. 
 
The coordinator for the work and organization of the Seminar is Dr. Roberto Ragusa of the 
Pontifical Council for the Laity. 

Concelebration 

All bishops and priests are asked to bring with them an alb and a white stole to use during the 
Eucharistic Concelebrations. 



 
Book and information display 
During the Seminar, there will be a place at the “Mondo Migliore” Center where representatives 
from the various movements and communities  can put on display books and other promotional 
materials for the mutual benefit of all the participants.  

Languages for the Seminar 
The languages that will be used throughout the Seminar are French, English, Italian, and 
Spanish. Simultaneous translations will be provided in these four languages throughout the 
Congress. In the breakout session programmed for the afternoon of Friday, May 16, the working 
groups will be arranged according to these four languages.  
 
Encounter with the Holy Father  
On Saturday morning, May 17, the Holy Father will receive all the participants of the Seminar in 
a private Audience.  
 
Remaining at the Centro Mondo Migliore after May 18 
We would like to remind you that the rooms at the “Mondo Migliore” Center must be vacated by 
9.00 Sunday morning, May 18. Anyone needing additional stay at the Center for more than these 
days should contact the “Mondo Migliore” Center directly in order to confirm availability. The 
cost for additional stay from May 18 and onwards will be at the expense of those who makes 
these arrangements. 
 


